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You can help improve the Oregon Corporation Division

Oregon Secretary of State sent this bulletin at 04/04/2023 09:20 AM PDT

Secretary of State 

Corporation Division
sos.oregon.gov/Business

Dear Valued Customers,

When I started as director of the Oregon Corporation Division two years ago, I heard from many of you
that we needed to make some changes. Our team has received your calls and emails. I take your
feedback seriously and will act on it.

Yesterday I went to the State Legislature and asked them to invest in a new vision for the Division.
Imagine a division that operates at the speed of business. One where technology and automation
allow you to access the information you need from anywhere using a cellphone or laptop at your
convenience. Imagine faster response times through online, on demand access to the services we
provide. Imagine doing business in the language you’re comfortable with.

These things are all possible if Legislators approve our agency budget request.

You can share your experience and provide feedback to the Legislature by submitting
testimony online with your experience of what needs improvement and investment to better
serve you. It’s three easy steps to have your voice heard.

1. Write a brief message asking Legislators to approve the “Oregon Corporation Division’s budget
request."

2. Click here and select 4/5/2023 in the drop-down menu.

https://subscriberhelp.granicus.com/s/article/Cookies
https://sos.oregon.gov/Pages/index.aspx
http://sos.oregon.gov/business/Pages/office-small-business-assistance.aspx
https://sos.oregon.gov/business/Pages/default.aspx
https://olis.oregonlegislature.gov/liz/2023R1/Testimony/JWMGG
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3. Select HB 5035. This will bring up a form where you can enter your information, paste your
testimony or upload a PDF.

Thank you for considering having your voice heard in the legislative process. Together we can achieve
a new vision for the Corporation Division.

Sincerely,

Eloisa Miller
Director, Oregon Corporation Division
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